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Nomination for “Top Firefighter” in Wellington 

 

Chief Rowley,  

I would like to nominate Driver Operator Andrew Moreira for this award. He has 

18 years on the job and came into our system when PBCFR took over Pahokee 

Fire Rescue. He is currently stationed at one of our Wellington stations, station 20 

on C shift. He has lived in Wellington for over 30 years. He also has been coaching 

little league baseball in Wellington for over 7 years. His family also lives in the 

Village of Wellington. His father started Cilantro’s restaurant which is located on 

Lake Worth Rd. west of 441. He has since sold the successful restaurant to slow 

down as he gets a little older.  

 

Andy, as he likes to be called, is a very hard worker. If a job needs to get down, 

you can be sure it will get done if Andy is tasked with said job. He is a very 

trustworthy individual who prides himself on his integrity and strong moral 

values. He is also a family man. With 3 kids and a wife, it’s a wonder he finds time 

to contribute his time to coaching little league for the Village. I could write a novel 

on why Andy should receive this award but I think you get the picture.  

 

Sincerely, 

Battalion Chief Thomas Dalman 

 

 


